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Senator Krueger sent a letter to the Federal Trade Commission during the comment period

for their workshop titled "The 'Sharing' Economy: Issues Facing Platforms, Participants, and

Regulators."  Visit the FTC website for more information on the workshop and comment

period.

 

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/housing
https://www.ftc.gov/news-events/events-calendar/2015/06/sharing-economy-issues-facing-platforms-participants-regulators

